
EMERGENCY RESPONSE DEBRIEFING 

Selectmen Special Meeting 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2023 

7 PM – STODDARD TOWN HALL 

On July 10th, the Town of Stoddard experienced major rainfall and flooding that impacted travel, housing 

and communication throughout our region. The Selectmen, in conjunction with the Emergency 

Management Director, Stoddard Fire and Rescue, Stoddard Police and the Stoddard School Board are 

gathering to discuss what worked, what didn’t work and how we can improve for the next emergency.  

The public is invited to attend this meeting, which will serve as a special meeting for the Board of 

Selectmen and potentially the School Board as well.  


